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National Life Is Prepared
COVID-19 Update

Montpelier, VT (March 13, 2020) - National Life Group and our thousands of partners across the country remain open for
business even as we take steps to protect against the COVID-19 outbreak.

We wanted to let you know what we have done and are doing in the face of this public health situation.

Our first priority is the health and safety of our customers, agents and employees. So we are following the advice of public
health authorities in terms of workplace preparations, cleanliness and avoiding unnecessary gatherings.

Whenever we can conduct a transaction or a meeting over the telephone or online, we’re doing it.

We’re prepared for our employees to work remotely. That reduces the potential for transmission in our offices. We have
suspended all but essential travel. And we are restricting outside visits to our home offices.

But we are open for business. Policies are being processed and issued, telephone calls are being answered, emails sent and all
manner of business transacted. Where in-person meetings are required, we are holding those meetings but doing so in
compliance with advice from health officials.

Please be assured that as this rapidly evolving health crisis changes, National Life is responding. And you can be certain that we
are here to keep our promises, just as we have been doing since 1848. If you have any questions, we would welcome your call
to 1-800-732-8939.

National Life is here to bring you peace of mind. We’ve been keeping our promises since 1848. Believe in tomorrow, do good
today.

Contact: Ross Sneyd, corporate communications, National Life Group, 802.229.3866

National Life Group® is a trade name of National Life Insurance Company, founded in Montpelier, Vt., in 1848, Life Insurance Company of the
Southwest, Addison, Texas, chartered in 1955, and their affiliates. Each company of National Life Group is solely responsible for its own financial
condition and contractual obligations. Life Insurance Company of the Southwest is not an authorized insurer in New York and does not conduct
insurance business in New York.
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